
 

 

17 JANUARY 2020 

Flight disruptions in New Delhi due to Republic Day 

In view of the ongoing preparations for India’s Republic Day on 26 January, the airspace over 
New Delhi will remain closed for short periods on 18, 20-24, 26 and 29 January 2020, which may 
impact some flights.  

Advice for Travelers and Travel Arrangers 

Changes to flight schedules can be monitored on myCWT*.  

Travelers with flights to / from New Delhi’s Indira Gandhi International Airport are advised to 
confirm flight timings with the airline, and contact CWT should they need to make changes to 
their travel itineraries.  

*The myCWT mobile app is available free for iOS and for Android. 
  
Should you have any questions, please contact your CWT representative. 
 

 
 

CWT communication contact: siddharthsingh@mycwt.com [This is a CWT Corporate Communications 

contact. Booking queries and requests should not be sent to this email address. Please contact your CWT 
serv ice center to make changes to your trav el arrangements.] 
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